
GLOBAL 
SUPPLIER 
OF BACON!



KAMINIARZ is a brand of a family-owned business which has been continuing a long 

and rich tradition in pork processing. The beginnings of the brand go back to 1926. In 

the early 1980s, in the third generation of the KAMINIARZ family, a decision was made 

to change the production profile and specialize in the production of bacon. 

We have been setting the quality standards in bacon production for three decades 

now. By expanding our range with innovative premium-quality products and tech-

nologies, KAMINIARZ has become a synonym for supreme bacon quality in the 

Polish pork market. Our regular product range comprises smoked, crispy, boiled, 

steamed and matured bacon in a variety of weights and processing options. All 

production activities in the plant are gluten-free.

KAMINIARZ-branded bacon has also built up a solid reputation on the European 

market. We have been exporting our bacon products to Scandinavia, Germany and 

the UK for many years. Also, we are building our reputation as a supplier to global 

customers in the food industry.

Based on specialist technologies for bacon processing, frying, cutting and packaging, we are able to approach every customer in a unique 

way, based on their particular needs, and deliver even the most non-standard orders.

Global supplier of bacon!

We invite you to cooperation!

1926



• innovative oil-free technology

• brand specialized in bacon production

• rich and varied range of bacon products (crispy, 
smoked, boiled, matured, barbecue)

• wide range of cut products (lardons, slices, bits)

• „clean label” products available on request

• unique fine flavour appreciated by food market leaders

• traditionally smoked in eco-friendly beech, alder or 
maple wood

• highly standardized products at large volumes

• rigorous quality procedures

• BRC and IFS certificates

• gluten-free production

• extensive experience in product supply for the 
HoReCa sector  



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Slices 100/165

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 120 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product – pork with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured.  
Product sliced and fried, packaged in a protective atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 165g of pork belly 

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Slices 100/200

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked pork with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured. 
Product sliced  and fried, packaged in a protective atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 200g of pork belly 

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Slices 100/250

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked pork with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured. 
Product sliced and fried, packaged in a protective atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 250g of pork belly

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Slices 100/300

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product – smoked pork with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured. 
Product sliced  and fried, packaged in a protective atmosphere

100g of ready product was made from 300g of pork belly 

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Slices 100/330 

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product – smoked pork with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured. 
Product sliced  and fried, packaged in a protective atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 330g of pork belly

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Bits 100/200 7/7

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked meat from pork without skin, without ribs, 
without cartilage, cured. The product is sliced, fried and cut into 
cubes with dimensions of approx. 7x7mm, packed in a protective 
atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 200g of pork belly

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Bits 100/200 12/12

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked meat from pork without skin, without ribs, 
without cartilage, cured. The product is sliced, fried and cut into 
cubes with dimensions of approx. 12x12mm, packed in a protective 
atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 200g of pork belly

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Bits 100/250 7/7

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked meat from pork without skin, without ribs, 
without cartilage, cured. The product is sliced, fried and cut into 
cubes with dimensions of approx. 7x7mm, packed in a protective 
atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 250g of pork

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Bits 100/250 12/12

Package size: 1,8 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661 kJ/400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked meat from pork without skin, without ribs, 
without cartilage, cured. The product is sliced, fried and cut into 
cubes with dimensions of approx. 12x12mm, packed in a protective 
atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 250g of pork

Pork belly, without skin, without bones, salt, glucose, antioxidant: 
sodium ascorbate, preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Crispy Bacon Lardons 100/285

Package size: 1,8 kg / 2,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 180 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1661kJ/ 400 kcal

Fat 31 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 30 g

Salt 3,4 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product obtained from pork bacon, without skin, without ribs, 
without cartilage. The product is cured, smoked, cut into posts, then 
fried and packed in a protective atmosphere.

100g of ready product was made from 285g of pork bacon 

Pork bacon, salt, glucose, antioxidant: sodium ascorbate, preservative: 
sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Smoked Bacon Lardons

Package size: 2,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1382 kJ/334 kcal

Fat 30 g

- saturated fatty acids 12 g

Carbohydrates 2,7 g

- sugar 1,3 g

Protein 14 g

Salt 2,6 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product – smoked meat from pork without skin, without ribs, 
without cartilage, cured, smoked by warm smoke. Product cutted in 
posts, packed in a modified atmosphere. 

100g of ready product was made form 100g of pork belly 

pork belly, salt, glucose, antioxidant: E 301; preservative: E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Smoked Bacon Slices 3mm

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1039 kJ/251 kcal

Fat 21 g

- saturated fatty acids 9 g

Carbohydrates 2,4 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 13 g

Salt 1,7 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked pork meat with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, 
cured, smoked by hot smoke with added water. Product sliced, 
packaged in a protective atmosphere.

Pork belly (90%), water, salt, antioxidant: E301; acidity regulators: E 
326, E 261, E 262; preservative: E 250

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Smoked Bacon Slices Tray Class A

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-8°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1039 kJ/251 kcal

Fat 21 g

- saturated fatty acids 9 g

Carbohydrates 2,4 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 13 g

Salt 1,7 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product – smoke from pork bacon from S and E class meat 
with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured, smoked by hot smoke; with 
additional water. Fat content: <40%. Product sliced, packaged in a 
protective atmosphere.

pork bacon (91%), water, salt, glucose, antioxidant: sodium 
ascorbate, stabilizer: sodium citrates; preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Smoked Bacon Slices Tray Class B

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-8°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1039 kJ/251 kcal

Fat 21 g

- saturated fatty acids 9 g

Carbohydrates 2,4 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 13 g

Salt 1,7 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product – smoke from pork bacon from E and U class meat 
with no skin, no ribs, no cartilage, cured, smoked by hot smoke; with 
additional water. Fat content: >40%. Product sliced, packaged in a 
protective atmosphere.

pork bacon (91%), water, salt, glucose, antioxidant: sodium 
ascorbate, stabilizer: sodium citrates; preservative: sodium nitrite.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Bacon Cured Smoked Maple RS-017-18

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 963 kJ/232 kcal

Fat 18 g

- saturated fatty acids 7,1 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 17 g

Salt  1,5 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Pork belly without skin, without ribs, without cartilage, fat content 
<25%, cured, smoked with maple wood, with the addition of water. 
The product is sliced, packed in a protective atmosphere.

Pork belly (87%), water, salt, glucose, stabilizers: E451, E452, 
antioxidant: E316, preservative: E250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Raw Bacon Cured Sliced 2.5mm

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 9 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [for general consumption. Used after heat treatment]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 614 kJ/147 kcal

Fat 8,6 g

- saturated fatty acids 3,4 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 17 g

Salt  1,3 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Pork bacon without skin, without ribs, without cartilage; fat content 
<40%, cured. Product in slices; packed in a modified atmosphere. 

Pork bacon without bones, cartilage and skin (94%), water, salt, 
antioxidant: E 301, preservative: E250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Raw Bacon 5mm

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [for general consumption. Used after heat treatment]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 1039kJ/251 kcal

Fat 21 g

- saturated fatty acids 9 g

Carbohydrates 2,4 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 13 g

Salt 1,7 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Pork bacon without skin, without ribs, without cartilage; cured. 
Product in slices; packed in a modified atmosphere.

Pork belly (87%), water, salt, antioxidant: E301; acidity regulators: 
E 326, E 261, E 262; preservative: E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Raw Bacon Slices 9g

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 7 days

Storage temperature: 0-4°C [for general consumption. Used after heat treatment]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Product 
description

Ingredients

Pork bacon without skin, without ribs, without cartilage; raw. Product 
in slices; packed in a modified atmosphere.

Pork belly without skin, without ribs, without cartilage (100%) 

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Steamed Bacon Slices Tray Class A

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-8°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 877 kJ/212 kcal

Fat 19 g

- saturated fatty acids 8 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 10 g

Salt 2,6 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked pork bacon from S and E class meat without 
skin, without ribs, without cartilage, cured, smoked, steamed. 
Fat content <35%. The product offered for sale sliced, packed in 
a protective atmosphere.

pork belly (94%), salt, soy protein, stabilizers: E 451, E 452; 
thickener: E 407; maltodextrin , glucose, antioxidants: E 316, E 301; 
flavors, pork protein, preservative: E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Steamed Bacon Slices Tray Class B

Package size: 0,7 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-8°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 877 kJ/212 kcal

Fat 19 g

- saturated fatty acids 8 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 10 g

Salt 2,6 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked pork bacon from E and U class meat without 
skin, without ribs, without cartilage, cured, smoked, steamed. Fat 
content >35%. The product offered for sale sliced, packed in a 
protective atmosphere.

pork belly (94%), salt, soy protein, stabilizers: E 451, E 452; 
thickener: E 407; maltodextrin; glucose, antioxidants: E 316, E 301, 
aromas, pork protein, preservative: E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Steamed Bacon Slices 1/4

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-8°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 877 kJ/212 kcal

Fat 19 g

- saturated fatty acids 8 g

Carbohydrates <0,5 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 10 g

Salt 2,6 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - smoked pork meat class E and U without skin, without 
ribs, without cartilage, cured, smoked, heat-treated. The product 
offered for sale in sliced 1/4, packed in a protective atmosphere.

pork belly (94%), salt, soy protein, stabilizers: E 451, E 452; 
thickener: E 407; maltodextrin; glucose, antioxidants: E 316, E 301, 
aromas, pork protein, preservative: E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Maturing Ham Slices

Package size: 1,0 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 30 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 692 kJ/ 165 kcal

Fat 7,3 g

- saturated fatty acids 2,5 g

Carbohydrates 1,1 g

- sugar 0,5 g

Protein 24 g

Salt 4,1 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Meat product - maturing smoked meat from pork, dry cured with 
seasonings, smoked, sliced and packed in a protective atmosphere.

100g of the product was made of 113g of pork meat

pork meat, salt, glucose, ginger, pepper; antioxidant: E 301; garlic, 
spice extract, lactic acid bacteria, preservative: E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Cooked Ham 500g

Package size: 0,5 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 358kJ/85 kcal

Fat 2,3 g

- saturated fatty acids 0,8 g

Carbohydrates 1,4 g

- sugar 0,5 g

Protein 14 g

Salt 2,7 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Block product, pork, coarsely crumbled, steamed with the addition of 
water, from connected pieces of meat. The product is sliced; packed in 
a protective atmosphere.

pork meat (60%), water, salt, potato starch, soy protein, stabilizer: 
E 451; thickener: E 407a; bamboo fiber, pork protein (contains 
collagen), antioxidant: E 316; maltodextrin, dextrose, vegetable 
protein hydrolyzate (from maize and rapeseed), flavors, flavor 
enhancers: E 627, E 631; preservative: E250.

Meat’s origin European Union



GLUTEN  
FREE

Canned Ham 500g

Package size: 0,5 kg *

Package type: MAP

Expiration date: 21 days

Storage temperature: 2-6°C [once opened, store in a refrigerator and eat within 48 hours]

*product packaging can be adjusted to the Customer’s individual requirements

Nutritional value in 100g

Energy 330kJ/ 78 kcal

Fat 1,4 g

- saturated fatty acids 0,5 g

Carbohydrates 2 g

- sugar <0,5 g

Protein 14 g

Salt 2,3 g

Product 
description

Ingredients

Nutritional 
value

Block product of pork, cured, with the addition of water; from 
combined pieces of meat subjected to heat treatment. The product is 
cut into slices and packed in a protective atmosphere.

pork meat (51%), water, potato starch, salt, soy protein, stabilizer: 
E 451; thickener: E 407a; bamboo fiber, pork protein (contains 
collagen), antioxidant: E 316; maltodextrin, glucose, yeast extracts; 
aromas (contain soy), preservative E 250.

Meat’s origin European Union



www.kaminiarz.pl

Zakład Mięsno-Wędliniarski Kaminiarz Spółka z o.o. S.K.
ul. Leszczyńska 28
64-115 Święciechowa (woj. wielkopolskie)
Polska

Export - Food Service - HoReCa:
Phone + 48 798 073 745
Fax + 48 65 533 06 93
export@kaminiarz.pl 

Office:
Phone: + 48 609 447 347
Phone: +48 65 529 95 51


